Franklin County Translator District
P. O. Box 168
Preston, D 83262

Phone: (208) 766-4405

July 28, 2010

Federal Communications Commission
Low Power TV Branch - Media Bureau
Washington, DC 20554

RE: KCVB-LD; BDCCDTL20100305AAU, Logan, UT

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Frankiin County Translator District understands that KCVB-LD is applying for an ERP
increase on their channel 26 station in Logan, UT. Also, we know the Longley-Rice
Terrain Dependent interference studies indicate the potential for some interference o
our stations, K25HG-D and K27GM-D. Their file numbers are as foliows:
BLDTT20090107AGB and BLDTT20090107AGF, respectively.

Further, we understand the Longley-Rice Interference studies tend to be conservative
and the interference indicated may not occur in practice. Since the interference is
predominately in the Logan, UT area and is not interfering with our service areas in the
northem part of Utah and the southem areas of Idaho, Franklin County Translator
District doesn’t believe its translator system wili have a problem with the ERP increase
of KCVB-LD. Further, Cache Valley Broadcasting, inc., the owner of KCVB-LD, wiil
cooperate with us to resolve any interference issues which may occur in practice.

Consequently, Franklin County Translator District has “No Objection” to the grant of
Cache Valley Broadcasting’s application for an ERP increase for KCVB-LD provided
the construction permit is issued with the requirement to use a stringent mask.

Sincerely,

Layne Erickson
Chairman. Frankiin Countv

Transgztor Dim



